
The Navyandhra School
R, Block Uppal South End, Sector-49, Sohna Road, Gurugram-122018.

Telephone: 0124-2230520/521

 24th March 2021

 

Dear Parents,

Please note that PTM for Result Declaraton for the academic year 2020-2021 will take place on 
Saturday 27th March from 10.20am-12.00 noon.  The Class Teachers will allocate individual tme slots for 
the meetnn.

Further, after much deliberaton, we have decided to hold the Orientaton Session for the year 2021-
2022 on Saturday, 3rd April 2021 at 10.30am in the School Auditorium.

Please block these two dates on your calendar and ensure to make tme available to net important 
updates on your ward.

We look forward to meetnn you soon.

Best renards,

Aruna Kadian
Principal


